Icknield Primary
School

OPEN DAY

For children starting school
in September 2025 i

We are delighted to invite you to come and see our newly developed
Early Years provision. On our open days you will be able to explore our
learning environment, meet our Early Years practitioners and speak

with school leaders.

Sessions are available on:

Wednesday 13th November 2-3pm
Thursday 21st November 9:30-10:30 am
Friday 22nd November 2-3pm

Use the QR code to book a

Please contact our school place at a session.
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Email: admin@ipsluton.co.uk .
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